

## Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss V Chant

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

*Tel:* 01795 470862 *Fax:* 01795 477886

LOH/ELB/RHL/Year 6 SATS

28<sup>th</sup> February 2017

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **SATs Information Afternoon**

As you will be aware, the year 6 SATs are creeping ever closer and the children are currently working very hard in order to prepare for them.

We would like to invite you to a meeting about the SATs on Monday 6th March at 2.30pm. It will give us the chance to inform you of the arrangements for the SATs week (Week Commencing Monday 8<sup>th</sup> May) and how you can help to prepare your child for them. It will also give you the opportunity to look through past SATs papers so you can see what is expected.

We will also be happy to answer any questions you may have about the SATs.

We hope you can see that this is of great benefit to you and your child. We really hope you'll support us in making sure we give your child the best possible chance to succeed in the tests by attending this event.

Please could you fill in and return the slip below if you'll be attending with how many people so we have an idea of how many people to expect.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lonergan   ★	Mrs Burr
Year 6 SATs Meeting - Monday 6th March 2017	
Child's Name:	Class:
I will be attending the talk about the SATs at 2.30pm. How many adults in total will be attending?	
Signed (Parent/Carer):	